
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

29th February 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of their topic, Blue Class will be visiting Warwick Castle on Monday 15th April 2024.  

 

We are asking for parents to contribute £26 to cover the cost of entry, and travel by coach so the 

trip can go ahead. We realise this is an expensive trip so please let the office know in the strictest 

confidence if you have any difficulties paying. Please note that we may need to cancel the trip if it 

is not financially viable. 

 

To make the most of the day the coach will leave school promptly at 8.50am and we will have a late 

return being back at school by 4pm. 

 

Children will need: packed lunch, water bottle and a waterproof coat and will be required to wear 

school uniform. No spending money is required. Depending on the weather children may need 

sunscreen to be applied at home and a hat. 

 

If your child has hot meals on this day please cancel then on Parent Pay. 

 

Can you please complete the attached form and send payment to the school office by Wednesday 

10th April. Our method of payment is Payments4schools (Google “civicaepay”). Please see the office 

if you need ID and login details. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Uren 

Head of School           

 

 

Blue Class visit to Warwick Castle - Monday 15th April 2024 

 

My Child________________________ will be attending the visit to Warwick Castle and 

 

         I have paid £26 using Payments4schools receipt number……………………………………………… 

         

Signed____________________ Parent/Carer          Date____________      
 

 

 

 

Worcestershire County Council 

HINDLIP C.E. FIRST SCHOOL 
Droitwich Road, Fernhill Heath, Worcester, WR3 8RJ 

Tel.  01905 453455  

e-mail:  office@hindlipfirst.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: hindlipfirst.worcs.sch.uk 

Executive Head:  Mr Gromski 
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